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Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils
Endeavour House 8 Russell Road Ipswich IP1 2BX
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Please ask for  : Averil Goudy
Direct line :  01449 724547
Our reference : DC/20/03138
E-mail : planningblue@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

Mrs D Bedwell
Debenham Parish Clerk
22 Great Harlings
Shotley Gate
Ipswich
Suffolk
IP9 1NY

3rd August 2020

Dear Mrs D Bedwell

APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION - DC/20/03138

Proposal: Full Planning Application - Creation of new vehicular access from Low Road.
Location: The Dutch Barn, Bakers Lane, Winston, Stowmarket Suffolk IP14 6BE

We invite your comments on the application described above by 24th August 2020. Full details of 
this application are available to view online by visiting http://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/development-
management/application-search-and-comment/search-for-applications/. Please submit your response using our 
online comments facility. Should you specifically wish to ‘support’ or ‘object’ to this application 
please state this in your response.

Please note that beyond the above date we cannot guarantee that your comments will be taken 
into account in the determination of this application. Should you wish to extend this deadline 
please call the Officer named above as soon as possible to establish whether the time period for 
your response can be extended.

Yours sincerely

Philip Isbell
Chief Planning Officer – Sustainable Communities
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